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Reply - Invitation to the high-level conference on the regulation of Genome 
edited plants in Brussels

I am following up to the invitation as well as phone calls in relation to Dr Jülicher’s 
attendance in the panel discussion at the upcoming high-level conference in Brussels on 
01 October 2020.

I would like to confirm that we have indeed reserved the slot in her agenda for 
attending your event.

However, while we do not expect so, as you can imagine, we cannot predict so long in 
advance any given development in files which may require her full attention. Should 
this happen, we will of course inform you immediately.

Thank you very much for your understanding and do not hesitate to get back to us, 
should you need any further information.

Dr Jülicher is looking forward to joining the discussion in October.

Kind regards,

Sabine Jülicher

European Commission
DG Health and Food Safety
Directorate E - Food and feed safety, innovation

B232
B-iol Belgium
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